
Fee Review Ref FRC 001 

Name Andrew Murray 

Organisation Name My Lawyers 

Postal Address 
134 Main Street 
Alexandria  
G83 0NZ 

1. Are you responding 

as an individual (go to 2a/b) Yes 

on behalf of a group or organisation (go to 2c) x 

2. (a) Individuals 
Do you agree to your response being made 
available to the public (in the Scottish Government 
Library and on the RoS website)? 

Yes 

(b) Where confidentiality is not requested, we 
will make your response available to the public on 
the following basis. 

Yes, make my response, name and address all 
available 

(c) On behalf of a group or organisation 
The name and address of your organisation will be 
made available to the public (in the Scottish 
Government Library and on the RoS website) Are 
you content of your response to be made 
available? 

x 

3.  We will share your response internally 
within RoS and with other Scottish Government 
departments who may be addressing the issues 
you discuss. They may wish to contact you in the 
future, but we require your permission to do so. 
Are you content for the Scottish Government to 
contact you again in relation to this consultation 
exercise? 

Yes 

Response 

I would not want to see an increase in fees for the Land Register. I feel the level of fees is quite 
adequate and that any increase would place a burden on property buyers especially at what is a very 
delicate time in the recovery of the domestic housing market.  People's budgets in house buying are 
already quite pressed without an increase in the burden. 
 

 

 


